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Lincoln Public Library 

Cheers to Good Books! 

This month we launch our newest book club - Books and Brews! Join us on 

Monday February 25 at 7 pm at Bench Brewing to discuss The Stranger in  

the Woods: the Extraordinary Story of the Last True Hermit by Michael Finkel.  

A limited number of books will be available to borrow from the library.  

Advance registration is required. Please call 905.563.7014 to sign up. 

Calling all Chocolate Lovers 

Do you love chocolate? On Tuesday February 5 at 6:30 pm, join us at the  

Fleming Branch for a decadent evening of chocolate tasting with food and  

beverage pairings. Professional tea sommelier James Cadeau and food sensory 

scientist John Hale will lead us through an interactive workshop that is sure to 

delight all five senses. $20; advance registration required.  

There is so much to 

love about your library!  

I spy with my little eye something that is red! 

From February 1 to 14, hunt through the library 

to see how many valentines you can spot. 

There are hearts, Cupids, roses, penguins and 

cupcakes hidden everywhere! Track them on 

your clue sheet, then hand it in at the  

circulation desk and receive a prize!  

Please ask staff for details.  

In early 2013, Jay Perry's father was          

diagnosed with stage-four lung cancer and 

given nine months to live. On Tuesday     

February 26 at the Fleming Branch, Jay will 

share his experiences of becoming a full-time         

caregiver, as well as the motivation and    

process of writing his book My Dad Got Sick. 

A discussion will follow. 

 

Please register for this free event.  



Upcoming Closures 

Both branches will be closed Monday February 18 for 

Family Day.  

The Fleming Branch will be closed until noon on Friday 

March 1 for a Staff Meeting.  

PA Day Fun at the Library!  

Friday February 15 is a PA Day! Head to the library for some fun! In 

Beamsville, visit the Fleming Branch for a Skate + Movie. We’ll be showing 

Wreck-It Ralph (PG) at 1 pm. Please bring your own drinks and snacks. Adults 

must accompany children under 10. Follow up the movie with a free skate from 

3 to 4:30 pm. In Vineland, we’re have drop-in LEGO from 1 to 5 pm.  

Access the latest editions of your 

favourite magazines on Flipster. 

Free with your  

library card! 

Please ask staff for details.  

Registration for March 

Break programs starts 

Tuesday February 19! 

Speakers’ Series: Brewing on the Bench 

On Tuesday February 12 at 6:30 pm, join head brewer Sarah Casorso from Bench Brewing to 
learn all about craft brewing here in Lincoln. Sarah will share Bench’s    
journey of transforming the former Maple Grove schoolhouse into a         
microbrewery and discuss some of the unique processes used to craft  
beer in wine country. 

This is a free program being held at the Fleming Branch. Please register   

at the library or by calling 905.563.7014. 

Lunch at the Library: Effective Leadership 

Join us at the Fleming Branch at noon on Thursday February 7 to learn more about what makes an 

effective leader, how to grow your own leadership skills, and how you can use those skills to build 

our community. You'll also learn about a wide variety of free resources on leadership, including 

books, videos, recordings and more. Our guest speaker will be Shane Malcolm, Executive Director 

of Leadership Niagara. This is a free 

program that is open to everyone. 

Please register on the Chamber      

website: www.lincolnchamber.ca/

calendar.  


